
Follow-Up for Gastric Bypass Consultation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Doctor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my recent consultation 

regarding gastric bypass surgery that took place on [insert consultation date]. I appreciate the 

thorough discussion we had and the valuable information you provided about the procedure. 

Since our appointment, I have been considering the potential benefits and risks and would like to 

discuss any additional steps I should take next. If possible, I would appreciate any materials or 

resources you could share to help me make a more informed decision. 

Please let me know if you could schedule a follow-up call or visit at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


